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Dear Applicant, 
While we do not have a specific application form to complete, we do require that the following information be included in any request for funding:

1) The specific purpose of the donation and the amount requested. This information should be included in a cover letter and mailed to:

 
AWCO, P.O. Box 52144, Oakville, Ontario, L6J 7N5. Also, please email a copy of the request to: service@awco.ca
2) Requests should include your charitable organization number.

3) Requests should be received not later than March 15, 2021.

In terms of the decision-making process, the recipients of our annual contributions are voted on by the membership of the American Women’s Club and then recommended to and approved by our Board. Should your organization be selected to receive funds, you will be notified in late May and the funds will be awarded in June, 2021. You should note that, as a relatively small organization, in general we make it a rule not to fund any one organization more than once in a 3-year period. That said decisions on funding will depend on what the applicant pool looks like. 

Please let me know if you have any questions about the process. Our sincere thanks for your continuing interest in the American Women's Club of Southern Ontario.

Sincerely,

Paige Vanek
Charitable Giving Committee Co-Chairs, American Women's Club of Southern Ontario (AWCO) 

service@awco.ca
